
 

 
 

 

 

College Update 
Reminders and Legislative Changes 

                                                                                                         
May 22, 2018 

  
 

 
Dear Member,   
 
Reminder - Open Consultations: 
 
At its March 9th, 2018 meeting, Council approved proposed amendments to the draft Registration Regulation, Article 33.06 
of the College By-laws and the Standard of Practice: Advertising for stakeholder consultation. 
 
The following documents summarize and explain the proposed amendments:   

• Proposed Amendments to the Draft Registration Regulation   
• Proposed Amendments to Article 33.06 of the College By-laws 
• Proposed Amendment to the Standard of Practice: Advertising 

 
Please take a few minutes to review the proposed amendments. Once you have reviewed the documentation, if you wish 
to provide comments, you may complete the short survey (links below).  
 
Your feedback is requested on or before Tuesday June 5, 2018. 
  
Click HERE to access the survey on the proposed amendments to the Draft Registration Regulation. 
  
Click HERE to access the survey on the proposed amendments to Article 33.06 of the College By-laws 
  
Click HERE to access the survey on the proposed amendment to Standard Statement #3 of the Standard of Practice: 
Advertising 
 
Legislative Changes:  
 
Based on amendments to the Regulated Health Professions Act (1991), the following requirements came into effect on May 1, 
2018. Additionally, three new sets of regulations have been enacted. 
   
Key changes include: 
• the definition of who is a patient for the purposes of sexual abuse (Patient Criteria Under Subsection 1(6) of the Health 

Professions Procedural Code (O. Reg. 260/18); 
• immediate access to funding for patient counselling/therapy when sexual abuse is alleged; 
• new mandatory reporting provisions, including the need to report any criminal or drug offences against a Member 

(Information Prescribed Under Subsection 23(2) of the Health Professions Procedural Code (O. Reg. 261/18); and 
• expanding the instances that require the mandatory revocation of a Member’s registration certificate (Prescribed 

Offences – Health Professions Procedural Code (O. Reg. 262/18). 
 
You can access a summary of the changes HERE. 
  
If you have any questions about these legislative changes, please contact Jennifer Slabodkin at 416-925-6331 ext. 224 or 
by email at jslabodkin@denturists-cdo.com.   
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https://denturists-cdo.com/cdo/media/CDO-Media/Consultations/2018/Registration-Regulation-Consultation.pdf
https://denturists-cdo.com/cdo/media/CDO-Media/Consultations/2018/By-law-33-06-Consultation.pdf
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